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From: BoomForm <no-reply@apps.farm>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 5:44 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Registration Form (new entry)

Comment Letter
Name Nancy Shaw
Address 3101 Deakin St, Berkeley, CA United States
Email nancyshawl@gmail.com
Comments | write to urge you to take more aggressive action than currently proposed in

order to protect the San Francisco Bay estuary and its tributaries, including the
Stanislaus, Tuolumne and Merced Rivers. The best available science clearly
demonstrates that much more water from the Central Valley must flow into and
through the Delta from Central Valley rivers than you have currently proposed
(e.qg., only 40% from the San Joaquin tributaries). Without adequate flow of fresh
water in Central Valley Rivers and the Delta, Chinook salmon will continue to
decline and may potentially be extirpated from the Central Valley. In addition,
species found nowhere else on earth (e.g., Delta smelt) are likely to become
extinct very soon unless the Water Board requires vastly improved protections
for our Bay and its estuary. Finally, declining water quality in the Delta is a
source of great concern to all Californians and freshwater flows greater than
those currently proposed are needed to prevent toxic algae from blooming in the
Delta. | urge you to provide greater protection for the San Francisco Bay
estuary's aquatic resources -- people who use water for consumptive uses must
conserve and apply ingenuity to do more with less. Thank you!

Entry Date 2018-07-23 17:44:01
Submitter IP Address 2601:644:500:6642:f1fb:6f26:7dd2:df2b Locate

Powered By BoomTech © | 2017 | All rights reserved





